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This is so sad not only for me but for Sydney. With no consultation with the people ( contrary to 
the governments own guidelines ) it will change the face of Sydney. Roseville station is already 
overloaded during peak times, the schools are full, the tee canopy will be demolished, it is difficult 
to access the suburb at peak times ( the queues to get out, ie turning into hill street from lord street 
often extends half way done lord. It means there is nowhere safe ( ie to protect our lifestyle) left 
to live in Sydney. 


